
Announcements for Wednesday, February 3, 2021 

 

❖ BTDT is hosting a Hip-Hop workshop TODAY in the dance room from 3:15 pm -7:30 pm. 

Anyone interested can see Coach Natalie Belcik for more info. 

 

❖ Bartram Trail High School Theatre Department will be holding auditions for their spring 

musical You’re a Good Man Charlie Brown. If you are interested in auditioning for a role 

or getting involved behind the scenes, please visit Mr. Billy’s classroom (Room 221) 

located in the Fine Arts Wing. Audition information is posted outside the door. 

 

❖ National English Honor Society will meet next Monday, February 8, at 8:45 AM in the 

auditorium. Club pictures and our first service project are due by next Friday, February 

12th.  Please check Schoology for more information. 

 

❖ We would like to congratulate our AFJROTC Drill/Raider team for winning the 5th annual 

Kowboy roundup at Osceola High School over the weekend. Our cadets brought home 

an impressive 12 trophies and 8 medals. Our Cadets were great ambassadors for BTHS! 

 

❖ The Dungeon and Dragons Club will meet Thursday after school in room N219 from 4:00 

to 5:30. 

 

❖ There will be a National Honor Society Meeting this Friday, February 5th 8:30am at the 

Stadium.  Seniors in NHS - the Schoolpay link is now available to purchase your Stole for 

Graduation. 

 

❖ Please help stock the food pantry for families in need here at BTHS by purchasing 

various food items like granola bars, cracker packs, fruit cups, mac n cheese cups, ramen 

noodle cups, and bottled water.  Please see flyers around campus for more details.  2 

service hours for every $10 worth; make sure to include your receipt!  Drop off items to 

main office, Room 925, or Portable 13. 

 

❖ The process to get a parking pass for the 2021-2022 school year has officially started!  

All information is posted on a rolling white board in the back of the main cafeteria and 

on the BTHS website.  See Mr. Peaver during lunch if you have any questions. 

 

❖ The yearbook staff is accepting applications for the 2022 staff. Go to the yearbook 

webpage to obtain the application. The deadline to complete it is February 1st. 

 



❖ If you had Ms. Irwin for English last year and checked out a supplemental novel before 

the quarantine, please return it. Also, pick up your research paper if you never got it 

back. 

 

❖ Letter jacket orders will be taken during all lunches on Friday.  Order forms are available 

in the Front Office. Bring your letter, payment, and completed form to the courtyard on 

February 5th.  Also, if you ordered a letter jacked in November it can be picked up in 

Room 113 in the Front Office. 

 

❖ February is American Heart Month and the BT Heart club is hosting “Heart Healthy 

Bingo” to promote increased activity and to bring awareness to the importance of 

making healthy choices each and every day. Students have an opportunity to complete a 

BINGO board during the month of February in order to earn community service hours 

and prizes. Pick up your BINGO board at the 9th grade reception desk or find it on the 

club Instagram page @BTHEARTCLUB. Staff members can also participate to win prizes. 

 

 


